Dear Sir/Madam,

Independent Review of Aquaculture Licencing Process

My name is Anita O’Sullivan, | work locally in Waterville, Co. Kerry. | have worked in
hospitality and retail (10 years), pharmaceutical (11 years), as an Accounting/Purchasing
Manager. | am also involved in the local Bord Na nOg club.

Aquaculture is very important in the area creating full time employment for the local site.
This in turn is keeping families in the locality and benefiting the local economy.

The management have supported local causes through charitable donations which has been
a great benefit the local community. Aquaculture is vital to the locality and vital to keep
jobs and families in a rural area which has very little employment.

Your sincerely,

Anita O’Sullivan



